Mr. George B. Smith, C.A.C., 321 Pope Avenue, Apartment 6, Fort Leavenworth, Kansas.

Dear George B.:

I am enclosing a copy of the letter I am sending to the Commanding General at Fort Leavenworth, asking his permission to bring the boys in for their induction after the game Saturday night.

We will call you when we arrive, or if you are at the Reception Center we will buy you a coke if it is not too late.

I will also call Mrs. Smith and ask her to ride over with us. Some of the boys are taking their dates.

Cordially yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH